
Cross Party Group on Pakistan 
 

23 April at 1.15pm in Committee Room 3  

Minutes 

Attendance: 
 
MSPs 
Stephen Kerr 
Pam Gosal 
Alexander Stewart 
Murdo Fraser 
Douglas Lumsden 
Willie Rennie 

 
Invited Observer 
Member of the public: Ken Fisher 

 
The following have agreed to be members of the CPG: Sarah Boyack MSP James 
Dornan MSP, Foysol Choudhury MSP 

 
Convener: Willie Rennie was elected Convener. It was agreed to explore options for a 
secretary. 

 
Planning: Willie Rennie set out plans for holding an annual event to coincide with one 
of the national days for Pakistan. The Pakistan Consul General has agreed to assist 
with invitations and funding for hospitality. 


